
 

September 4, 2008 
 
 
 
David W. Danner, Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA   98504 
 
Re:  West Waste & Recycling, Inc. request for Special Fuel Surcharge Update 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Enclosed please find the following in support of our request for approval of a 
Special Fuel Surcharge in the amount of 3.92%: 
 

1. Tariff Supplement No. 4 
2. Tariff Check Sheet 
3. LSN Request 
4. Solid Waste Fuel Surcharge Worksheet 

 
We hereby request a waiver of the customer notice requirement. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brent Gagnon 

 
Brent Gagnon, President 
 
Enc. 
 
 


